Subject: Advanced Driving Theory session
Date: 03 April 2018 12:32:05

Hello Everyone,

This week's meeting on Thursday (5th April, 8.00 p.m. at the Peterborough Milton Golf Club PE6 7AG)
will be of particular interest to Associates although everyone welcome. It will be lead by the Group's
new Training Co-ordinator, Brian Sharman, whose knowledge of the subject can have few parallels.

Here is Brian's introduction to himself:
| am retired Police officer after serving 31 years in Cambridgeshire Police. Most of my years in the Force

was traffic / driving related. | served many years in the traffic department both on cars and motorbikes
and hold a class 1 Police advanced driver certificate on both. Whilst on traffic | specialised in Collision
investigation dealing with fatal and serious road traffic collisions. | attended many training courses in
relation to Collision investigation some of these include characteristics and handling of vehicles, drivers
attitudes and behaviours, forensic examination of tyres etc: Most of my career covered the whole of
Cambridgeshire so | know most of the roads well. In my later years in the force | joined a Covert
Surveillance unit as a motorcyclist and as a result of the nature of the job covered many parts of the
Country.

| retired in 2012 and re trained as an Authorised Driving Instructor (ADI) a position | still currently hold
based in Peterborough. However | am taking on less customers at the moment in order to concentrate
more on the advanced part of driving. | take a real interest in both cars and bikes and enjoy driving and
keeping my skills set up to date and passing what knowledge | have onto others if | can.

Kind regards,
Prue Lester
Peterborough & District Advanced Motorists.
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